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Comments: I support this withdrawal because protecting our water is one of the most important things we can do.

The citizens of Rapid City and surrounding areas depend on clean drinking water, as do the animals and plants

of the Black Hills. The tourist economy in the region also relies on there being clean water to drink and enjoy.

Pactola in particular is special to my family, too - my daughter and I go there every Thanksgiving holiday, and I

would like us to be able to continue that with clean water into the future. 


